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Ms. Addie Walker 
South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control 
2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 
 

April 2, 2014 

 

Dear Ms. Walker, 

 

Subject:  Update on Schedule for Performance Monitoring Wells and Injection 
 Auriga, Spartanburg Facility  
    BoW Site ID# 00225, VCC 13-5841-RP 
    AECOM Project No. 60280417 

 
The purpose of this letter is to provide an update regarding progress of the chloroform remediation 
activities. 

We expect to complete installation and development of the performance monitoring wells during the 
week of March 31.    Baseline groundwater sample collection began on March 31.  Sample 
collection will be completed by April 7. 

The first delivery of sodium lactate is scheduled for the week of April 14.  We plan to begin injection 
activities in the DMT area approximately Monday April 21.  The final schedule with the driller is not 
complete and injection could be delayed slightly.  The second shipment of lactate will be scheduled 
based on progress.  Injection activities at 600 Bruckner Road will follow shortly after completion of 
DMT injection. 

We will provide a report of baseline sample results within 30 days of the receipt of data from the 
laboratory, as required by the well construction permit.  Well completion details will be included in 
this report.   

If you have questions, please contact us at 404.965.9600. 

Sincerely,                                                           

 
   

Bryon Dahlgren, PE     Everett W. Glover, Jr., PE 
Project Manager     Senior Program Manager 


